Dear DD Council Staff;
As mandated by the DD Act and our By-Laws, the Executive Committee is required to evaluate the Hawaii State Council Executive Administrator, Daintry Bartoldus.
Attached you will find a fillable PDF document.  You will need to answer the questions.  Although your name is on the evaluation, your evaluation will be kept confidential.  Only the Executive Officers will see it, the reason your name is on it is to keep track of who submitted it and to be able to follow up with anyone who did not.  I ask that you be honest with your feedback, there is no wrong answer.
If you have any difficulties opening the document or filling it, please contact Merline Remo at 586-8100 or email merline.remo@doh.hawaii.gov.  If you need help with answering any of the questions contact the Council Chair, Deborah Kobayakawa at 271-3887 or alohadebbk@yahoo.com.
When you return your evaluation, return it only to the Chair, Deborah Kobayakawa at alohadebbk@yahoo.com.  
At the July or August Executive Committee, following the main topics of the agenda a break will occur.  The meeting will end for all except the Council Officers.  The Chair will privately meet with the officers and go over the evaluations.  They will then privately meet with the Executive Administrator for their evaluation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for all your hard work serving the Council and for taking the time to complete this very important evaluation.
Aloha,
Council Chair, Deborah Kobayakawa
 

